
 
 
 
 
 
THE CHOSEN: 

Join us on Wednesday nights at 6:00 PM in Key Hall to view The Chosen. The next one will be 
Wednesday, September 17. Dinner will be provided and childcare is available. 
 
LEADERSHIP COUNCIL MEETING: 

There will be a Leadership Council meeting, Monday, September 15 at 6:00 PM in Key Hall. 
Everyone is invited to attend this meeting. 
 
TRIVIA NIGHT: 

The Choir will host a Trivia Night, Sunday, September 21 at 5:00 PM in the Family Life Center. 
There will be food and cash prizes. Get your group of up to 8 people together and reserve your 
table for $200. Tease your brain and win a cash prize! All proceeds benefit the HMUMC Music 
Fund. Childcare will be provided, please request it when registering or call the office in advance. 
 
CRAFTERNOON AT THE MUSTARD SEED: 

Our next crafternoon will be Wednesday, October 1,  at the Mustard Seed. Watch for more details 
about the project we will be crafting and call the office anytime to sign up. Space is limited. 
 
SULPHUR HIGH TAILGATE: 

Join us Friday, October 3 at the Family Life Center for a tailgate party before the game. Bring your 
favorite tailgate dish! 
 
FRIENDSHIP MEALS: 

Friendship meals will take place the 2nd Monday of each month. The next one will be Monday, 
October 13 starting at 8:30 AM. We will cook a meal in the Family Life Center and deliver a warm 
meal and a frozen soup to anyone that needs a meal. Please contact the office (337-527-5483) if 
you would like to volunteer or if you know of someone who would like a meal. 
 
SAVE THE DATE-USKICHITTO:  

We will have a working retreat at Uskichitto Retreat Center November 14 and 15. It will cost $30 
per adult and $10 per child/youth to cover the meals. Friday evening we will have campfire 
conversations, cookout and worship under the stars. Saturday will be a work day helping with 
maintenance and clean up at the camp. Please call the church office to register. 
 
PICKLEBALL/TRIVIA: 

On Sunday evenings 5:00 PM we meet at the Family Life Center to play pickleball. If that is not 
your cup of tea, we also play trivia and eat pizza. No experience necessary, we will teach you.  
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MISSION TRIP TO HONDURAS: 
Please consider donating to this mission trip sponsored by Lake Arthur UMC. The total cost 
of this mission trip is as follows: 
 

The total cost of the mission is approximately $16,000, Medication $3,000, Children's 
Supplies $400, Glasses $100, Team Luggage $1,800, Administrative Fees $1,000, To hire one 
doctor $870, To hire 3 drivers $870, To hire 7 translators $3,465, To hire 3 drivers $820, 
Airport tips $150 
 

CHOIR: 
Join us in harmony and worship, lift your voice in praise with the choir. Rehearsal is every 
other Wednesday from 5:30-6:45 PM and every Sunday from 8:00-8:55 AM. Contact Jacob 
Guillott-Creel at jguillottcreel@hmumc.com or call the office 337-527-5483. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Those in Need of our  

Immediate Prayers 

Those in Need of our  

Ongoing Prayers 

Prayer requests will remain in the bulletin for three weeks.  

If longer is desired, please submit a new card. 

If you know of someone who is hospitalized or in need of care, 

please call the church office, 337-527-5483. 

Sandra Anderson 
Cathy Cooper 

Shirley Grevemberg 
Judy Guidry 

Georgette Jones 

Mark Benham 
Jenn Fink 
Sam Frisk 

Scott Harrington and family 
Iris Lau/Family 
Macy McNeill 
Andy Powers 

Youth  Activities: 
 
Youth Meets: 
Sunday mornings (10:00 AM) - Family Life Center 
Wednesday evenings (6:00-7:30 PM) Family Life Center 

Children Activities: 
 
Children Meet: 
Sunday mornings (10:00 AM) - Sanctuary Building-Upstairs Children’s Wing 
Wednesday evenings (6:00-7:30 PM) Sanctuary Building-Upstairs Children’s Wing 
 
We also provide a nursery on Wednesday nights when there are Adult Bible Studies 
scheduled. 

Scott Kyle 
Curtis Meaux 
Elliot Morris 

Ramona Siewierski 


